APPENDIX 1

Letter from UNEP of 16 July 2009 in which the Commission
has been asked to submit pre-terms of reference.
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Geneva, 16 July 2009

Dear colleagues,

We would like to thank the Netherlands Commission for Environmental Assessment
(NCEA) for its interest to collaborate with the United Nations Environment Programme
(UNEF) and to contribute to its project for the Post Conflict Environmental Assessment of
the Democratic Republic of Congo.

It is our pleasure to invite the below nominated NCEA staff for the environmental
assessment mission led by UNEP in Katanga, DR Congo on 10-30 August 2009:

Mr. Adrianus van der Velden
Mr. Reinoud A.M. Post

Mr. Piet Hein Van der Kleijn
Mr. Serge Cogels.

We are confident that the above-referred joint mission will add value to the overall
environmental assessment of DR Congo.

Looking forward to our close continued cooperation.




